
The Brattleby Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
During the formation of the Brattleby Neighbourhood Plan - commenced 2015 - a 
questionnaire was sent to all residents, asking their thoughts and visions as to the future of 
both the village and its community over the next 20 years. 34.4% of the questionnaires were 
returned. 
 
The top three top responses were as follows – 
 

1. The protection of trees and hedgerows. 
 

2. The Conservation Area. 
 

3. Open ‘green spaces’ inside and around the village/separation from other villages by 
the surrounding countryside, in particular the land registered as an AGLV (Area of 
Great Landscape Value) This being, all of the village and lands, east of the B1398. 

 
Residents were also asked to list their future aspirations for the village (page 29 in your 
‘Neighbourhood Development Plan’ booklet. To date, of the six nominated, all have been 
achieved - as far as possible - with the exception of residents wishes to, quote, 
“Seek to expand the Conservation Area, to further protect the built environment.”  
 
As this particular aspiration – and possibly the most important one – remains unfulfilled, it is 
the intention of Brattleby Parish Council to seek permission to expand the Conservation 
Area to protect the ‘Built Environment’ and the ‘Green Spaces’ which surround our 
quintessentially agricultural village, for current and future residents. 
 
Please note – The map of the proposed extension to the Conservation Area is a discussion 
document only.  
 
Should you wish to comment on this proposal, please contact Simon Hunt, Brattleby Parish 
Clerk, by letter or email cpcbrattleby@gmail.com    
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